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July 5, 2011 
 
BY EMAIL  
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St, Suite 2701 
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

Board File No. EB-2011-0099 – E.L.K. Energy 2012 Rates 
Energy Probe Comments 

 
Energy Probe Research Foundation (Energy Probe) has had the opportunity to review the 
letter filed earlier today by Mr. Shepherd, counsel to the School Energy Coalition (SEC), in 
respect of the correspondence between E.L.K. Energy and the Ontario Energy Board 
concerning the Applicant’s request to defer its cost of service application from 2012 until 
2013. 
 
Energy Probe has consulted with its expert consultant, Mr. Aiken, in this matter and wishes 
to advise the Board that Energy Probe supports and adopts the submissions of SEC as filed 
in its letter of today’s date including its Recommendations listed on Page 3.   
 
All of which is respectfully submitted. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
David S. MacIntosh 
Case Manager 
 
cc: Jay Shepherd, Counsel to SEC (By email) 
 Randy Aiken, Aiken & Associates (By email)  
 Interested parties (By email) 
 


